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MEDIA RELEASE 
Wednesday, November 15, 2019 

Council welcomes Wynyard Woolworths revamp 

 
Waratah-Wynyard Council welcomes the investment from supermarket giant Woolworths via 
the upgrades to the Wynyard Woolworths store and car park. 

Mayor Walsh said the project was positive news for local shoppers, but more significantly 
demonstrated a long-term commitment by a multi-national company to the future growth of 
the area.  

“Wynyard is a town that is on the move,” Mayor Walsh said. “And the Woolworths’ upgrade 
is a welcome investment alongside the many projects Council is undertaking to improve and 
further beautify our town.” 

The resealed and upgraded car park was the final part of the project and will complement 
the $4.5million revamp to the Wynyard Woolworths store. 

New line markings were made - with the car parking configuration running in an east-west 
direction, as opposed to north-south - and trolley bays have been installed. 

While Council owns the land, the work is part of an agreement with Woolworths to upgrade 
the whole area. 

Woolworths will hold an official relaunch party in the supermarket on Friday, November 15 at 
8am. 
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